
Christmas Fair 2017 
What a fabulous time we had on 

Saturday 9th December at our 

Christmas Fair! Thank you so much 

to everyone who came along to 

support us. We raised a phenomenal 

£4,100 which is the most we have 

EVER raised at a single event, so a 

HUGE thank you to you all! Special 

thanks to Santa, Mrs Rolfe and the 

Choir and to all the volunteers, 

especially the 29 YR 6 children, who 

manned the stalls so capably – we 

couldn’t have done it without you!  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Here are some memories from the 

day… 
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The FOSW Christmas Elves  

Our lovely 

Christmas Tree 

with the childrens’ 

decorations. 

    Cupcakes rule! 

Frida on the Café 

& Cake Stall 

Our most popular stalls – Chocolate 

Tombola and Hook a Bag! 



          

 

               

                                           

 

 

FOSW:  

 

Spring & Summer 

Term Diary Dates 

2018 

 

Here’s what’s coming up in the Spring Term: 

 AGM & Quiz Night: Friday 2nd February, 7:30pm.  

 FOSW Committee Meeting: Thursday 22nd February, 

7:45pm, The Studio at School. 

 Infant & Junior Spring Discos: Friday 9th March. More 

details to follow! Tickets will be on sale outside the 

School Office on Wed 28th Feb, Thurs 1st and Fri 2nd 

March 2018 at 08:45-09:15 and 15:00-15:30, plus 

on Fri 9th March, am only.  

 Swimarathon: A team of 6 children from Years 5 & 6 

will take part in this sponsored swim on Friday 30th 

March, 10am at the Dolphin Leisure Centre.  

And in the Summer Term: 

 KS2 Film Night: Friday 20th April, 3:30-5:30pm. 

 Funds4Schools Second Hand Clothing Collection – 1st 

week after Easter – more details to follow. 

 Infant & Junior Summer Discos: Friday 18th May. 

 FOSW Midsummer Madness: Friday 13th July, 3.20-

7pm – family fun straight after school with games, 

bouncy castles, BBQ and refreshments. More details to 

follow!  

Our first event of the Spring Term will be the AGM & Quiz Night on 

2nd February. The Quiz will be preceded by a brief AGM, starting 

at 7.30pm and lasting no more than 10 minutes. This is a formality 

of the FOSW charitable status and enables us to tell you more 

about our fundraising efforts.  

Please return your completed Quiz form to the Office, along with 

your payment, by Thursday 1st February. Once we’ve received your 

form, you won’t need a ticket, just come along on the night!  

Feel free to bring a team with you or join a table when you arrive. 

Please remember to bring your own drinks, glasses and snacks as 

well as a little extra money to buy raffle tickets. Look forward to 

seeing you there! 

 

Friday 2nd February 

2018 at 7:30pm 

£3 per person 

Team size: 6-8 people 

PRIZES FOR: 

 Winning Team 

 Best Team Name 

 Wooden Spoon 

 Raffle 

 

 

 

Contact FOSW 
Leave us a message in the School Office or via our Facebook 

page ‘Friends of St Wilfrid’s’ or email us on: 

FOSW@st-wilfrids-haywards-heath.w-sussex.sch.uk 

‘Like’ us on  

 

Best wishes,  

Claire & the FOSW Team 
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